
Easter will be here before we know it!  Our annual Easter Egg hunt is 
scheduled for Saturday, March 28, 2015.  We hope everyone will come out and bring their little 
ones for a fun morning filled with Easter Eggs, the Easter Bunny, hot chocolate, and your 
neighbors.  The Easter Egg hunt is open to all Verona Hills children and grandchildren ages 10 
years or younger and will start in Migliazzo Park at 10 a.m.  Remember to have your kids bring 
their Easter basket with them. 

Even if you aren’t bringing a “hunter,” please stop by and enjoy the hot chocolate, coffee, 
donuts, and fun.  There will be door prizes given away and it’s a great time to get to socialize 
with neighbors, new and old.   

Please R.S.V.P. to Anne Parelkar at 870-489-2884 or info@veronahills.org so we can ensure 
there are enough refreshments for everyone.  Additionally, if you’d like to volunteer to stuff eggs 
or help out the day of the event, please contact Anne and let her know.  Any help is appreciated, 
whether you’ve volunteered before or not. 

In the event of inclement weather on March 28, the Easter Egg hunt will be held the following 
Saturday, April 4, 2015, same time and place.   


